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Update: 
 

1. Staff provided an update on international trip. Since we were close to reaching the minimum 
number of students needed for the trips, but didn’t quite meet the goal, we worked with EFT to 
extend the deadline to commit to the trips to January 12, 2018.  

2. Staff disseminated a survey to capture families’ feedback about the proposed trips, including 
what they are excited about and their concerns.  

3. We will use the survey data to consider future trip offerings. 
4. We briefly discussed the potential need and challenges to changing the middle school model.  
5. Staff committed to developing a project plan and timeline for presenting a proposal to the 

Board in the new year. 
 
End of Report 


